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We warmly welcome the Delegation of Iceland and thank the Head of Delegation for the presentation.

Georgia highlights Iceland’s achievements in dealing with the human rights agenda and the progress made since the first UPR. 

Georgia notes with appreciation that a number of new acts and undertakings have been introduced in Iceland within this period, including a new Act on Foreigners and an Act on Immigrants. The initiatives to combat gender inequality have been implemented by the Government, including by the issuance of the Equal Pay Systems Standard. 

We also welcome the ratification of Council of Europe Convention on Trafficking in Human Beings and the Convention and the Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities.

Georgia would like to recommend to the Government of Iceland:

· To ratify the Optional Protocol to the Convention against Torture;
· To take measures aimed at establishing a national human rights institution in compliance with the Paris Principles.

We wish the delegation of Iceland a successful UPR.

